
(Translation) 

STC-CS-2567-69 

  

 30 August 2024 

 

Subject : Receiving the letter from the Industrial Estate Authority of Thailand to sign the contract for the 
rental of security network (CCTV) systems  

To : President 
  The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 
Samart Telcoms PCL (the Company) would like to notify that Samart Communication Services 

Co., Ltd. (the Subsidiary), a subsidiary in which the Company holds 99.99 percent of total shares, received 

the letter of notification on 29 August 2024, from the Industrial Estate Authority of Thailand regarding the 

contract signing for the rental of security network (CCTV) systems to monitor security and vehicle license 

plates within the Smart Park Industrial Estate for the service term of 60 months. The Subsidiary was the 

winner of the bid for the project, which has a total value of Baht 136.80 million (including VAT) and has been 

requested to submit related documents in order for contract preparation and contract signing. 

 
 Please be informed accordingly. 
 
 
 
 
  Yours faithfully  
 
 
            -Signature- 
 
                                                                                  (Mr. Watchai  Vilailuck) 
                                                                  Executive Chairman / Chief Executive Officer 
 
 

 


